
 

                   

July 21, 2023 

ROADWAY PAVING IN INMAN SQUARE 

On Thursday, July 27 (weather permitting), crews will pave the roadways inside of Inman Square 

including Cambridge Street, Fayette at Cambridge St. as well as Hampshire and Beacon Streets during 

the day and into the night.  

 During paving operations on Thursday, there will be road closures at Fayette-Inman-

Antrim and Dickinson Streets.  

Any vehicles in driveways within this area must be removed in the beginning of the 

workday at 7 AM.  Please plan vehicle trips accordingly. 

Project Schedule 

• Work hours are 7 AM to 10 PM. 

• Paving is expected to be complete by the end of the day on Thursday. 

 

What to Expect during Construction 

• Oak-Oakland Street will be open. 

• Springfield will be open- Left turn only onto Cambridge St. at times. 

• Fayette will be closed at Cambridge Street; road will be open to abutters. 

• Antrim Street will be closed at Cambridge Street; road will be open to abutters. 

• Inman will be closed at Hampshire Street; road will be open to abutters. 

• “No Parking” signs will be posted; please be sure to check dates/times.  Traffic signs and 

police details will be in place to assist neighbors.  

• Emergency vehicles will have access at all times. 

 

For Information or Assistance 

If you have any questions regarding construction, please call Eric Breen, Project Manager, at 

617.349.6954 or ebreen@cambridgema.gov.  Please also contact Kristen Kelleher, Community 

Relations Manager at kkelleher@cambridgema.gov if you have any special need or disability that 

requires special accommodations. Kelleher, Kristen  

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during these improvements.   

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Breen 

Project Manager 

Cambridge Department of Public Works 

mailto:ebreen@cambridgema.gov

